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Voting by mail should absolutely be maintained as it makes it possible for more 

people to vote. It is especially advantageous for people living in rural areas who live 

at a distance from polling centers and others who have physical disabilities which 

could prevent them from getting to the polling centers.  Counting paper ballads has 

proven to be a valid and secure method of doing so with very little or no errors.  It is 

imperative that Oregon maintain voting by mail. 


